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From: Maureen Doyle < maureen.ward.doyle@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Puc - Executive.Director
Subject: Please Oppose Liberty Utilities Request: DG-16-852

Dear Commissioner Howland:

I am writing to ask the PUC to say NO to the LNG Depot proposed for Lebanon (DG-16-852). Building new
infrastructure for a fossil fuel, especially potentially a fracked fossil fuel is just a major step backwards. We
should be supporting renewables, and having this pipeline gas available will just make moves towards
renewables happen more slowly, while continuing to support the negative effects of fossil fuels to our climate
and environment.

I oppose this pipeline system.

Sincerely,

Maureen Doyle

6 Tyler Road
Hanover, NH 03755

1


